
  

President’s Report of Monthly Activities 
October 1-31, 2010 

 
 

10/01 Participated in Fort Riley Wounded Warrior Scramble at Fort Riley 
  
10/04 Met with CoAEMSP site visit team 
 Met with staff members 
 
10/05 Met with staff members 
 Attended Ellinwood Rotary Club meeting  
 Participated in CoAEMSP Exit Summation   
 
10/06 Participated in conference call with Jan Middendorf 

Attended Foundation Board Meeting  
 
10/07 Met with staff members 
 Met with Foundation donors and student recipients 
 Facilitated Board Study Session 
 
10/08 Met with staff members 
 Participated in Oktoberfest golf Tournament at Fort Riley 
 
10/13  Attended TEA Meeting 
 
10/14 Met with staff members 
 
10/15 Met with Chairman Maneth 
 Participated in Board Retreat facilitated by Gary Davis 
 
10/16 Participated in Board Retreat facilitated by Gary Davis  
 
10/17 Attended Barton Basketball Bonanza 
  
10/18 Met with staff members 
 Participated in CEO TEA Briefing teleconference  
 
10/19 Attended Kansas Bioscience Workforce Meeting 
 
10/20 Attended KBOR meetings in Topeka 
 Attended dinner with Board of Regents 
 
10/21 Met with staff members 
 Facilitated Board of Trustees meeting 
 
10/22 Traveled to Fort Riley for Presentation of check to Lt. Colonel Price of the Fort Riley 

Wounded Warrior Transition Battalion 
 Met with staff members  
 
10/25 Facilitated President’s Staff meeting 
 
 



  

10/26 Gave welcome at the 7th Annual Jack Kilby Science Day 
 Met with staff members 
 Participated in teleconference with Dr. Hammond 
 Met with Dr. Sarver from EduKan 
 Facilitated All-College Forum from the Barton campus 
 Attended the Cougar Booster Club General Membership meeting 
 
10/27   Attended Kiwanis meeting 
 
10/28 Attended luncheon with Foundation donor and student recipients 
 Attended Student Recital 
 
10/29 Met with Chairman Maneth 
 Met with staff members 
 Participated in EMSI teleconference 


